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March 17, 2020
Dear Families,

Due to the closure of the Somersworth School District and in an effort to continue to provide meals to our students, the district in partnership with Café Services will make free meals available to ALL students starting on Thursday March 19, 2020.  Breakfast and lunch will be provided each day.  This is open to all students in all grade levels regardless of whether or not they qualify free or reduced meals. 
Meals will be distributed using Somersworth School District buses provided by First Student.  Each day buses will be parked in the designated locations below from 9:00-9:30 a.m. in order to distribute the meals.  Please pick up at the same location each day so that Café Services will be able to determine an accurate count of meals needed each day.  
Somersworth Locations

S1: Fair Point Parking Lot-106 High Street
S2: Old Hilltop School- 17 Grand Street
S3: First Parish Church- 176 West High Street
S4: Dirt parking lot across from Cumberland Farms- Route 108
S5: Lucky’s Supermarket- 1 Somersworth Road
S6: Jules Bisson Park-40 River Street

We will also be offering pick up at Idlehurst Elementary School from 9:30-10:30 a.m. daily for families who wish to pick up their meals.  Please pick up meals at the back of the building, food service staff will be there to distribute meals.
For families who participate in the End 68 Hours of Hunger, food will be available for pick-up on Tuesdays and Fridays between 3:30pm-5:30pm at their food storage facility in downtown Somersworth (1 Market Street-Yellow Building on corner before large hill) until school is back in session.  
Thank you for all your continued support and we hope that you take advantage of this wonderful opportunity for our students.

Dr. Robert Gadomski

Superintendent of Schools
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